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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing to express my opposition to this measure. I am honestly frustrated that 

this is even being discussed. A vast preponderance of the evidence shows that our 

elections are subject to very little fraud, and that mail-in voting improves participation.  

 

I always exercise my right to vote, but mail-in ballots make me a better voter. I am 

able to research issues and ensure I understand the impact of my vote. Also, I 

recently broke my leg quite severely, and mail-in ballots make this process more 

accessible to me. The only reason I can fathom for returning to a less efficient and 

inclusive system, is to make it harder to vote. 

 

I am an Independent voter, and don’t really see either Party as representing my 

interests. However, should we move to an in person system, I think I will be forced to 

vote all blue ballots until Republicans start behaving more like representatives of their 

constituents. Shame on you.  

 

Sincerely, 

Erin Oesper-Nytes 


